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Due to the on-going threat of Coronavirus and the local lockdown imposed on the North-East 
of England and surrounding areas, all attendees at the British Kart Championships at Warden 
Law must adhere to the following:  

• There will be a curfew imposed on the event for 10pm and the paddock will be closed 
at 10pm. No attendees to be present in the paddock after 10pm. (if you are staying 
within the paddock please ensure you are in your accommodation by 10pm) 

• No social gatherings as per the UK Government guidelines in the paddock, within     
motorhomes/caravans or during the weekend under any circumstance.  
Do not mix households in social situations. 

• Attendees must wear masks at all times, including after proceedings finish for the day. 
 

At the moment, we are extremely fortunate that the British Kart Championship has been allowed 
to go ahead under the current local circumstances. However, the continued support is not  
guaranteed and could change during the weekend if attendees do not abide by the guidelines.  
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